PARP

Pick A Reading Partner



Welcome to the PARP 2024 Paws for Books!

The East Quogue PTA PARP program will begin on Monday March 11th and end on Friday March 29th. We encourage student and families to read together during this time; older children are encouraged to read to their siblings, pets or stuffed animals! The goal is to read for as many minutes during this month as possible!

Here is what you need to know:

- Each student is receiving a page of "tickets". Fill out a ticket, cut it out and give to your teacher for every **20 minutes** of reading completed at home. For example, if you read for one hour, you will give your teacher three tickets the following day! Teachers will be counting in-class reading time themselves during the day.
- If you need another page of "tickets", please print from the Parent Square or reach out to your teacher for extra copies.
- If everyone fills one page of tickets, we will surpass our goal of reading for 170,000 minutes. That's over 2,800 hours of reading! If we hit our goal, Mr. Miller will dress as a book character of our choosing!
- The top classroom by reading hours will receive a pizza party! 2nd and 3rd place classrooms will receive classroom games and an extra recess!

Happy Reading East Quogue!!

The East Quogue PTA

Eastquoguepta1@gmail.com